Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 14 June 2022 19:33

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/0UT

New comments have been received for application 22/01488/0UT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 South West Of
Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

from Paul Daiveck [

Address:
The Malt House,Edgecote Lane,Wardington,Banbury,0X17 1SH

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:
The main initial concerns are:

The size of the proposed development

Yet more unsightly warehousing

The employment created would be mainly low skilled and low paid. Despite the best of Cherwell District Council's
intentions, this is exactly what has happened to the adjacent Banbury 15 development It meets none of the
aspirations of the CDC Local Plan It will put yet more pressure on the already congested and air polluted Junction 11
area, access to and from Banbury, the A361 and A422 and their associated villages The permanent loss of this
environmentally and visually important area should not be underestimated We would greatly appreciate any help
you can give us to ensure the application isn't approved.

Best wishes,

Case Officer:
Samantha Taylor

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



